
Update on Patford Surgery from NHS Wiltshire Clinical Commissioning Group, 
Communications and Engagement Officer. 
 
 
 
 

Patford Surgery is currently working with developers, who are supporting them in 
putting together their business case outlaying the options they propose to put 
forward to the Clinical Commissioning Group for consideration.  They do have a 
preferred site, but no planning application has yet been submitted to Wiltshire 
Council 
 
The practice should be in a better position to update you at the May Area Board, 
where doctors from the surgery can be asked to attend and provide your member 
with a verbal update. 
 
 


